
 
SUPPORT CHIROPRACTIC PR! 

  
Hello, incredible supporters of the Unified Virginia Chiropractic Association! 
  
Help raise funds to support the UVCA Public Relations Committee’s work, including group membership in the 
Foundation for Chiropractic Progress. Please contribute an item (or two or three) to our annual Spring Silent 
Auction! 
  
Ideas: 

• Tickets to a sports arena, performing arts center, or amusement park 
• Chiropractic or office equipment in NEW condition 
• Artwork 
• Memorabilia 
• Themed gift baskets 
• Gift cards or certificates for spa services, gasoline, Uber, or a popular restaurant 
• Jewelry 
• A few nights at a vacation property 
• A service you can offer (photography, practice coaching, Zoom training session)  

 
This is a great way for: 

• SUPPLIERS to increase their visibility and for 
• DCs, CAs and others to help out in an easy, fun way!  

 
Auction will take place May 3-5 at the Hilton Hotel & Spa, in conjunction with the Spring Convention. Bidding 
closes and winners named May 5. It is sure to be a great weekend; however, note: 

• Contributors do not have to be present. 
• Remote bidding is available.  

 
PLEASE HELP 

 
Please fill out the [donation form] and hit “submit” 

 
To brainstorm donation ideas, give me a call at 630-779-3424. 
  
Thanks for your time, consideration, and support! 
 

 
Dr. Alli Totzke, DC 
Montpelier Family Chiropractic 
UVCA PR Committee & Silent Auction Chair 
Phone 630-779-3424 
Email drtotzkedc@gmail.com 
 
 

https://unifiedvirginiachiropracticassociationuvca.growthzoneapp.com/ap/r/e72178ed49bc4730b27db5b2d2b392cc

